
I am opposed to HB 2372 ; HB 2484: 2677; HB 2025: HB 2238: and  HB 2427
Please represent me in the manner that I have indicated.  We only have 2 single homes for rent in Yamhill County.  But we already 
suffer from us not being able to disallow pets in our rentals due to "compassion pets"  I support that this compassions pet be 
changed to using worry stones or stuffed animals as was done in years past.  Pets with these renters are most of the time a 
DISASTER to Landlords!   Thank you Kathy and Kent Forster


